
  Dangerous Goods Public Awareness Campaign “Check the 
Box” launched by U.S. Department of Transportation 

  Transmitted by the expert from the United States of America 

  Introduction 

1. Each year, in the United States of America there are approximately 1,500 reports of 

undeclared shipments of dangerous goods. This figure accounts for only those shipments 

found in transport and the United States believes that the actual number of undeclared 

shipments is likely significantly greater than reported. When dangerous goods are not 

properly declared, or identified, they can pose significant threats to transportation workers, 

emergency responders, the public, and the environment. Note, dangerous goods are also 

known in the United States as “hazardous materials” or “hazmat”. 

2. The “Check the Box” initiative aims to raise public awareness of undeclared 

hazardous materials and increase compliance with safety rules by: 

(a) Identifying commonly shipped items (e.g., aerosols, paint, lithium batteries) 

that are hazardous materials; 

(b) Providing access to resources on how to safely ship hazardous materials. 

3. To promote this effort, the U.S. Department of Transportation (U.S. DOT) launched 

the “Check the Box” initiative, an educational campaign promoting public awareness of the 

need for safer shipping of hazardous materials. The champion of this campaign is a 

trademarked, easily identifiable character, “Hazardous Matt”. The U.S. DOT developed a 

variety of videos, posters, news articles, and social media content featuring “Hazardous 

Matt”. Plain language guidance on commonly shipped substances and articles including 

paints, lithium batteries, and aerosols provide information for non-professional and 

infrequent shippers to properly prepare these products for transport. A fact sheet included in 

this information document identifies the number of undeclared dangerous goods shipments 

and examples of actual transport incidents that involved undeclared dangerous 

goods/hazardous materials. Further information and promotional material can be found at: 

https://checkthebox.dot.gov/. 
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  Proposal 

4. Review the information available through the link and contact the U.S. delegation to 

discuss efforts to collaborate on public awareness campaigns and efforts to reduce incidents 

of undeclared dangerous goods in transport.  

 

 

    


